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I do hope you will let me know the next time 
you come to Berlin^ and take this opportunity of 
wishing you and Mrs, Heineman and the children a 
very happy New Year filled with all manner of good 
things. 

Cordially yours, 



AMERICAN CONSULAR SERVICE 

B e r l i n , Germany, December 29 , 1930, 

! N" FOnte <j'entr£t\ 

A 

Dear Mr. Heineman: 

You are such a busy man that you probably 
do not know that I have left South America and 
am now stationed in Berlin. I want you to know 
that we are here, so that in case you and Mrs. 
Heineman, or either of you, should be coming 
here, we may have the opportunity of seeing you. 
I am quite sure that you must make an occasional 
trip to Berlin, and the next time you come I 
hope you will be able to let me know so that we 
can have at least lunch or dinner together at the 
house. We have taken a very comfortable apart­
ment in the Tiergarten, at 2 Drake Strasse, which, 
I am sure, is a familiar section to you, as the 
house of Mr*. Deutsch is just on the corner, and 
1 understand his widow is still living there. I 
remeriber one day having lunch with you when Mr. 
&eutsch was there with Otto Kahn. 

In many ways we are quite glad to be back in 
Europe, although I enjoyed our stay in South America 
very mueh. During the last six months that I was 
there I made a trip which took me pretty well over 
Brazil, Paraguay, Uruguay, Chile, and the Argentine. 
I was doing some special work for the Department, 
which was particularly interesting. Deehamps, whom 
we liked very much in Buenos Aires, has taken over 
our house there, as he may have told you. When I 
see you there are many things which I should like 
to chat with you about and in which you may be in­
terested. 
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